
To: Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care 
RE: Support of HB 4130 
 
Private equity is about profit and nothing more. Oregon has a goal of health equity by 2030.  The 
increasing private equity control represents an antithesis to this goal. 
 
I provide this short video as a statement of truth about private equity. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=R5C4v22y3C0&t=1s 
 
I strongly recommend all members of this committee to support HB 4130.  
 
With Gratitude, 
 
Tom Sincic, MSN, FNP-Retired 
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